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Indoor Air Quality Annual Notification 
 

North Shore Community School has an Indoor Air Quality (IAQ) management plan.  The 
management plan outlines specific policies and procedures that will be used in the school to 
address indoor air quality issues.  IEA, the School’s health and safety consultant completes 
annual IAQ assessments within the school to ensure proper air quality. 
 
Any questions concerning this notice or an explanation of our IAQ Management Plan can be 
directed to Chad Maki with North Shore Community School at (218) 525-0663 or with IEA at 
(218) 410-9521. 
 
 


